
BOWLING – OCTOBER 4, 2023. WRITE UP BY LAURA MADEIRA 

 

I attended the bowling event last weekend and it was a lot of fun. It was very well organized 
with food and prizes. 

Teams were arranged and entered into the system before we arrived so we could start 
practicing right away. Snacks and full meal provided were delicious. Scores were tallied after 
each game so we could track progress. Prizes were given out to the top 3 teams and best 
female and male bowlers.  There was also a raffle!!  

The staff were friendly and helpful and took care of issues promptly.  Given the number of 
teams and that everything went smoothly speaks to the enthusiasm and dedication of the 
organizers. 

 


